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I would like to write you in support of SB210.  I have been voting since the 70’s and 

have never had a more distrust of our election system in Oregon than I have over the 

past 20 years.  While I like sipping coffee and filling out my ballot I feel there has 

been a question of election integrity that we need to go back to one day in person 

voting with voter ID requirements.  This would help in restoring the public trust in our 

system.  Many of my friends won’t even vote because of the lack of trust.   

I would also like to mention that my son who was in deployment never did get to vote 

in the 2020 election because of our poor system of including our overseas military 

personnel.   

I ask that you not only restore in person voting but also make a huge effort to clean 

the voter rolls.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter!  


